
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
SB 553: CALIFORNIA’S NEW WORKPLACE 
VIOLENCE PREVENTION LAW

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. If you need financial aid to attend 
this webinar, please click here. For New York bar members, this program qualifies for newly 
admitted and experienced attorneys. To request an accommodation for a disability, please email 
accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
California’s new workplace violence prevention 
law, Senate Bill (SB) 553, has a number of 
nuanced requirements for California employers. 
Join this webinar for a review of the law’s 
requirements, including training, recordkeeping, 
written plans, investigations, and more. The 
speakers will address how these employer 
obligations touch on human resources, risk 
management, and safety practices. The speakers 
will also review frequently asked questions and 
discuss practical solutions for compliance.

SPEAKERS 
Karen F. Tynan (Sacramento)
Robert C. Rodriguez (Sacramento)
Anna K. Potter, Moderator

DATE
Thursday, January 18, 2024

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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